Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back after the summer break. We are pleased to say that the children have all settled well into Year 3.
Iwould like to take this opportunity to ask you to spend 20 minutes each evening hearing your child read. Each time you hear your child read please sign the reading record. Please can you indicate when your child has finished their book so that we know when it needs changing. It is important that their book is in school every day so that we can hear them read also.
Children will be given homework each Wednesday to be returned the following Monday. This will consist of English, Maths, Topic and Spelling.

This year the class will be having P.E.on a Monday. It is very important that your child has the correct kit in school in order to take part in these lessons (i.e. white t shirt, navy shorts and black pumps or trainers). Can you please make sure that all uniform and P.E. kit is clearly marked with your child’s name to avoid any confusion. Kits will stay in school until the end of the half term and then can be taken home for washing.
Thank you for your support and we look forward to working with you this year.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Owen
Year 3 Teacher
